
 

 

 

 

20th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE – Living with Covid – updated guidance 
 
As you may be aware, the government have withdrawn the Covid guidance for 
schools, which we have followed throughout the pandemic.  
 
For your information, here is the most recent guidance which schools have 
received from the Department for Education: 
 

 adults with the symptoms of a respiratory infection, and who have a high 
temperature, or feel unwell, should try to stay at home and avoid contact with 
other people until they feel well enough to resume normal activities, and they no 
longer have a high temperature 

 children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should 
stay at home and avoid contact with other people. They can go back to school, 
college or childcare when they no longer have a high temperature, and they are 
well enough to attend 

 children with a positive COVID-19 test result should stay at home and avoid contact 
with others . If they are well, they can return to school 3 days after the test result 

 adults with a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people for 5 days, which is when they are most infectious 

 
We want to keep our school community safe and well, so will continue to encourage 
handwashing, and good respiratory hygiene as well as continue with enhanced cleaning. 
 
More children will begin to mix between classes for lessons, and some playtimes as the 
term progresses. 
 
We will look forward to welcoming parents to school for key events such as Sports Days 
later in the term. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ms Bromley 
 



 

 

 

 


